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Comments: Dear GMUG,

 

I am strongly IN SUPPORT of your proposal to limit visitor travel to Blue Lakes. When I hiked there this summer,

the trail was crowded and it was necessary to weave through campsites at the lower Blue Lakes to reach the

shore. 

 

A critical concern is human waste. It is essential that at least one pit toilet be installed at the lake and another at

the trailhead. 

 

I think that camping should by permit only and in designated campsites only.

 

Limiting the numbers of hikers each day is also a good idea.

 

Thank you for your efforts to protect our forest recreation.


